
Things to know about 
changes to Washington 
Apple Health (Medicaid)
in Chelan, Douglas, and Grant counties

Changes are coming January 1, 2018 
to Apple Health (Medicaid)
This change will not reduce any benefits. Apple Health clients will continue to 
have access to all of the same services they currently do, but the state will pay 
for them differently.

What’s changing
Three Apple Health plans will be 
available in Chelan, Douglas, and 
Grant counties:

•	 Amerigroup
•	 Coordinated Care
•	 Molina Healthcare

These plans will also cover mental 
health and drug/alcohol treatment 
services. Clients that are already 
enrolled in one of these plans 
don’t need to do anything. 

Two plans will not be available 
in Chelan, Douglas, and Grant 
counties: Community Health 
Plan of Washington and United 
Healthcare of Washington. Clients 
enrolled in either plan will move to 
Amerigroup, Molina Healthcare or 
Coordinated Care. The change will 
be automatic so that no one loses 
coverage, and you will have the 
option to change plans. 

Learn more
Apple Health will send information about health plan enrollment  before 
January 1. It will help you use your benefits and explain how clients may 
change a health plan.
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